
Dear Westerly Families,

Please join us for a parent education evening and discussion surrounding
COVID-19 next Wednesday, May 13, at Westerly's Virtual Town Hall. 

Our meeting will be led by Dr. Jagmohan Batra, M.D., a Pediatric Infectious
Disease Specialist at Long Beach Memorial Medical Center and Miller Children's
and Women's Hospital Long Beach, and a fellow Westerly Parent. 

Please read below for details on how to access the meeting:

Westerly Virtual Town Hall: COVID-19
Wednesday, May 13 - 6:30 p.m.

Join Zoom Meeting: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77476109090?
pwd=QnE3NE1aa0sxZ0trMm8wRXJ0MDBodz09

Meeting ID: 774 7610 9090
Password: TOWN HALL

Open Q&A session to follow Dr. Batra's presentation - please submit
questions here.

Thank you,

Westerly School

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77476109090?pwd=QnE3NE1aa0sxZ0trMm8wRXJ0MDBodz09
https://forms.gle/s3LqCpauZc3CBpfK7

